
From: Cotton, Julian <Julian.Cotton@herefordshire.gov.uk>  
Sent: 17 June 2019 10:00 
To: Atkins, Charlotte <Charlotte.Atkins@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: 170723 - Chapel Road Rotherwas 
 
Hi Charlotte, 
 
Having looked at the details and history here, I am of the view that the archaeological issues are 
pretty limited in this case. 
 
However, I am very grateful for having been consulted -  many thanks. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Julian 
 
Julian Cotton, Archaeological Advisor, Herefordshire Council 
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